Meeting Summary
Air Quality Interagency Consultation Group (ICG)
August 28, 2019
Attendees:
	Robert Spotts, DRCOG	
	Kevin Briggs, APCD

	Curt Taipei, CDPHE
	Medora Bornhoft, NFRMPO

	Rose Waldman, CDOT
	Amanda Brimmer, RAQC

	Dale Wells, CDPHE
	Bill Haas, FHWA

	Rick Coffin, CDPHE
	Doug Rex, DRCOG

	Steve Cook, DRCOG
	Tim Russ, EPA

	Kira Shonkwiler, CDPHE
	Ron Papsdorf, DRCOG

	Becky Karasko, NFRMPO
	Jessica Ferko, RAQC

	Anna Rose Cunningham
	Sang Gu Lee, DRCOG

	
	



· AQCC Updates
· Rick Coffin updated ICG on potential changes to AQCC Regulation 10. He’s discussed the possible removal of the AQCC approval requirement with his higher ups and they are warm to the idea. We will continue to follow up on changing the document, though the commission does have a very busy schedule for the next year.

· NFRMPO updates
· Becky describe the NFRMPO’s 2045 Plan update, with public hearing beginning Sept 5 and AQCC meeting on Sept 19.

· RAQC updates
· Jessica Ferko gave the ICG an update on this summer’s ozone readings.
· Amanda Brimmer discussed the implications of being officially reclassified to a Serious nonattainment area, including potential deadlines for the new SIP. As of right now, inventories could be done in October, leading to new proposed MVEBs in early 2020. However, the SIP- and the EPA’s determination of adequacy for the budgets- will not likely become effective until mid-2021.
· CDOT updates
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Rose Waldman told the ICG about the SB19-239 subcommittees, addressing the impacts of transportation changes, and invited participation from ICG members.
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